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The Osborn Aquatic Center in Corvallis is not just a local community center but one 

that greatly benefits many of our youth swimmings all over the state of Oregon.  

Without funding, this special 50 meter pool will not have the funding to fix the rooftop 

to open the pool back up for our swimmers to compete and train. With only a few 50 

meter pools in Oregon, our swimmers cannot compete, giving them opportunities to 

achieve USA qualifying times to enter national meets. Advanced entry times for our 

youth secures more scholarship opportunities all over the US for continued college 

education.  With astronomical college education costs, scholarships are a great way 

to help our community of swimmers from all over the state of Oregon. We ask for you 

to consider lottery funding to go towards renovating the roof at Osborn. 

Thanks you, 

Janey Powell 

Redmond Oregon 


